New Mobile Federal
Courthouse and John
Campbell Courthouse

Renovation
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DESIGN KEEPING PACE: The project is being designe
typical with Design Build projects. The design team submitted their 65% Construction Documents

package on April 5, 2016. The design is currently in the review phase which will wrap up with design

review meetings in early May.

Contacts:
General Contractor Yates Construction George Yates Phone: 228-348-0608

Construction Manager APSICM Jack Solari Phone: 214-683-7987




